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This fourth conference on automation in cartography 
was sponsored by the American Congress on Surveying 
and Mapping, and the American Society of Photogrammetry 
It was held in cooperation with the National Center 
for Health Statistics and the National Park Service. 
ROBERT T. AANGEENBRUG from the University of Kansas 
served as the Conference Chairman. Principal liaison 
officer for the National Center for Health Statistics 
was DAVID SLABY and for the National Park Service, 
CABY SMITH. Executive Secretary for the conference 
was KAREN STOLZ from the University of Kansas. 
Special appreciation is given to the following confer 
ence committee members for their assistance during 
this symposium: MARY G. CLAWSON (DMA), THELMA FOWLER 
(PHS), STANLEY LEIZEAR (DMA), JACK FOREMAN (NOAA), 
MATTHEW TATE (USGS), KARIN BAKER (NOAA), and MICHAEL 
METZGAR (USGS).

The proceedings were compiled and edited by ROBERT T. 
AANGEENBRUG. TERRY SLOCUM of the Geography Department, 
University of Kansas, served as Assistant Editor, 
KAREN STOLZ and WENDIE FODOR provided the editorial 
support services.


